
 

Date- 14/10/2022.  

C 30 (2022-23) 

To, 

Whole School Parents 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

During the pandemic time. We ensured that regular thermal screening (temperature & oxygen 

check) was consistently done for learners and the entire staff.  

After discussing with Principal Ma'am and our Safety and Disaster Management officer we 

have reached a consensus that the cases count has been subsidized and most of us are 

vaccinated by both the doses as well as the precautionary dose, we have decided to 

temporarily stop the thermal check process. 

Our nurses, as well as the entire staff, will be vigilant and any symptoms, if noticed will be 

immediately brought to the notice of the parent, and the child will be isolated so that there is 

no further spread of the same. However, this does not include the minor viral symptoms of 

cold, cough, and fever.  

Hoping for your cooperation and support.  

Please feel free to share your suggestions.  

 

 

Yours truly, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir. 


